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Twin Shores Social Club will be having a Labor Day Party 

Sunday, September 5th at 5:00 pm 

Bring an appetizer/entrée or dessert for 6 to 8 people 

50/50, cornhole and trivia contests 

Bring your own beverage 

We will supply plates and silverware 

Sign up at the clubhouse or email Linda Huber at 

fnlhuber@gmail.com 

                                                                                                                        
Just crazy busy at the Marina. Our little cozy marina has been found 

out.  We are full and have a waiting list for slips!  We are getting      
estimates to repair the damaged finger piers and to install floating 

docks for planning purposes.  

Great job Cathy Cartier and Steve Enneper. 

                                                                                                                
Amy Parker (Unit 119) turns 102 on September 25th!   

The challenge is on, can she get 102 birthday cards?   

If you are in the park, come and help us celebrate in the clubhouse  

Sunday the 26th at 5:00 pm. 

Twin Shores Board of     
Directors is please to     

announce Chris Richard as 
our newest member                   

Welcome Chris! 

Make it a September to remember!  

Covid has hit close to home here in Twin Shores with loved ones losing their battle.               
Please keep everyone in your thoughts and well wishes.   

 

Our granddaughter, 
Jordyn, came back to 

Maine for her 
Bridal Shower. It 
has held at her 
parents home in 
Gorham, Maine. 

Jordyn & Silas will 
be getting married in     

September in Lexington, 
Virginia.  

New home going in today!   

Congratulations to Tom and Lilia. 


